

RUTH R. GLANCY President STEPHEN R. POLK Vice President and Treasurer LLOYD A. SEMPLE Secretary CHARLES M. HAMMOND Executive Director

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Lynn Ford Alandt Leonard R. Barnes Donald R. Borgeson Robert B. Carlson Mary Kay Crain Malcolm G. Dade, Jr. Carolyn Ewald Burton D. Farbman Thomas C. Griesdorn Joseph L. Hardig, Jr. Linda P. Kughn Karen C. Larson Denise Lewis Lucy Carmichael Milner Lisa Ilitch-Murray Robert L. Nugent Edgar E. Parks Davison Pierson Richard B. Platt Leroy C. Richie Irving A. Shapiro Horace L. Sheffield Laird B. Spencer Richard H. Turner Gerald E. Warren

ADVISORY COMMITTEE CHARLES W. DROUILLARD

Chairman
Andrew W. Barr
Alexander Blain III, M.D.
Lawrence D. Buhl, Jr.
Bruce Chalmers
Louis F. Dahling
Laura Evans Ford
Robert F. Willson, D.V.M.

EX OFFICIO Charles W. Drouillard Mr. Al Colombo President Miles Event Rental, Inc. 25 Eldredge Mt. Clemens, MI 48043

Dear Mr. Colombo:

Please accept our belated thanks for the tent you donated to the Society. It looks fantastic—even better than we imagined!

As you may know, the tent is set up near the front entrance of the Zoo. We use it for membership sales, and it has been very successful in attracting new members. To date, we have sold nearly 1,000 new memberships!

Your company has always been a pleasure to work with. We appreciate all you have done to help make many of our Zoo events a success.

Again, thanks for the donation of the tent and for your part in our very successful new sales program.

Sincerely,

Darlene A. Thomas

Director, Membership Services